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HARRISON FIRE DEPARTMENT
125™ ANNIVERSARY COMMITTEE

PO BOX 50
HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528

July 20, 2019

Mayor Ron Belmont

Board of Fire Commissioners
1 Heineman Place

Harrison, NY 10528

Dear Mayor Belmont/Board of Fire Commissioners,

The Harrison Fire Department respectfully requests permission to hold a Fireworks Show at
our 125" Anniversary Parade & Block Party on September 14", 2019 at the site of our block
party (Harrison Train Station Parking Lot — Halstead Ave). Legion Fireworks will be putting
on the show. This is the town’s annual Fourth of July Fireworks Show will be handing our
show on the Avalon Construction Site. The Fireworks Show will commence at nightfall and
will mark the closing of what will be an amazing day for the Harrison Fire Department, its

members and our community.

We appreciate all of your support and look forward to seeing you all there. Thank you and if
you have any questions, please reach out to me.

Sincerely,

Vuneent J. Strafoce

Chief of Department
Harrison Fire Department

Cc: Frank Ciaccio, Chairman, 125" Anniversary Committee




